5/4/10 Board Meeting Once Through Cooling Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

From:

Jacques Couture <jacques@asymtech.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> Saturday, April 10, 2010 12:15 PM

Date: Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 10, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

No more "once-through cooling".

Stop the killing of marine life!

The OTC policy needs to be strengthened significantly to reinforce the state's commitment to ensuring that these facilities adopt the "best technology available" based on swift, certain timeframes.

A protective OTC policy that meets the letter and intent of the law is essential to maintain these ongoing investments in healthy ecosystems. Please reject proposed amendments that move us backwards from this goal.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jacques Couture 924 Carl Rd Lafayette, CA 94549-4807 (925) 945-0125

